Yearbook Application Form III
Students, this form is for your parent to read and sign.  Return it with Forms I and II to your Mrs. Pruitt. 

Dear Parent,
The junior high yearbook staff is comprised of twelve students selected from the upcoming eighth grade.  The applicants must pass a five-step qualifying process and then will face final approval by all three principals.  Each applicant must have an A average in seventh grade English, fill out a two-page application form, have his/her parent sign this form, and then be evaluated by three of his/her seventh grade teachers. 

I ask for your signature because I must have your help if your son/daughter is selected.  Occasionally a staff member might need to come to school early, stay late, or cover an extra-curricular event away from campus.  These rare instances also require your transportation services. 

I will schedule a half-day workshop near the end of summer vacation.  Our Herff Jones representative will train my staff, using our computers, on the very basics of yearbook design.  This date usually occurs the week before students return to school.
If you can help with these requirements, please sign below.  I look forward to meeting you and working with your son or daughter.  Being selected for the yearbook staff is a tremendous honor bestowed upon only the best.  All applicants are commended for being in this category. 

Sincerely, 

Stacie Pruitt
_______________________________________________________________________

(Parent Signature)

